
 

 

 

24th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

THE DOODLE CLUB! 

The Doodle Club is available for those who love to draw and use their imagination!   

Designed for Key Stage 3 students, the club will run for 5 weeks every Wednesday from 3.15pm -

4.30pm in the Art Department and is open to students who can commit to attending all five 

sessions.   

All materials will be provided, plus a snack and drink.  There is a free bus offered by the school 

on this day, the drop-off points for which are included in the monthly newsletter.   

Doodle Dates: 

• Wednesday 10th January – Doodle Consequences – fun group activity 

• Wednesday 17th January – Doodle Mono Printing – nature and animals 

• Wednesday 24th January – Doodle Picture book illustration (inspired by Quentin Blake) 

• Wednesday 31st January – Doodle Zentangles – crazy pattern 

• Wednesday 7th February – Doodle Funny Creatures 
 

If your child would like to attend, please complete the online form below by Monday 11th 

December.  There will be a maximum number of 18 places.   

https://forms.office.com/e/Fj3EYLzb0Z 

If the sessions are over-subscribed, names will be pulled from a hat.  Students will be notified by 

Tuesday 19th December if they have a place in the Doodle Club commencing in January.  Please 

do not worry if your child does not get a place on this occasion as we intend to run a second 

series of workshops later in the school year.   

If you have any questions, please do get in touch. 

Mrs Evans 
Head of KS3 Art  

https://forms.office.com/e/Fj3EYLzb0Z

